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Y. W. CONFERENCE 
IS HELD AT P. U. 

Pacific College Delegates Bring 
Enthusiastic Reports of Meet-

ings of Cabinets. 

On April 7, nine girls, two of 
the lady teachers and seven stu-
dents left Newberg, four by auto 
and five by rail for Pacific Uni-
versity, where the cabinet con-
ference was held. The only ex-
citing thing which happened to 
those in the car was the search 
for a few chocolates which had 
been permiscuously placed in the 
valise and refused to be found 
until the car was stopped. 

The first meeting of the confer-
ence was the reception Friday 
evening, held in the college 
chapel, ^dresses °f welcome 
were given by Miss Frances Far-
ham, dean of women, and Miss 
Elcy Walker, the outgoing presi-
dent of the Pacific University as-
sociation. Reports were given 
by the different associations of 
the work done during the past 
year. The remainder of the 
evening was spent in getting ac-
quainted. Ice cream and cake 
were daintily served. 

The Saturday morning session 
opened with devotional time, led 
by Mildred Benson. Miss Ethel 
Scribner, secretary at the Uni-
versity, had charge of the Bible 
period. 

Mrs. Lina B. James of Port-
land, gave the association ad-
dress, giving a brief history of 
the W. Y. (J. A. as a world 
movement. 

Then followed the technical 
councils, when groups of girls 
from the different colleges, to-
gether with their leaders, met in 
Herrick Hall and talked over 
their problems and ways to solve 
them. Then the different groups 
came together in the parlors and 
reports were given from each 
group, so all received benefit 
from all the group meetings. 

At 10 o'clock the conference 
went in a body to the basement 
of the high school where the 
banquet was served under a Can-

Continued on page 4 

ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION I THE BASE BALL TEAM 
CONSIDERING COUNCIL MAKE FAST PROGRES 

Plan of Committee Submitted and 
Accepted—Final Vote 

Next Week. 

Mr. Meade Elliott gave the 
final report of the committee on 
an athletic council for the Ath-
letic Association in a meeting of 
the association on April 10. This 
report was accepted and, upon a 
motion by Mr. Elliott, it was de-
cided to post the new plan for a 
week before the final vote. 

The new system of student 
management is planned to meet a 
long-felt need for an organiza-
tion of mature judgment, which 
shall have power to transact bus-
iness quickly and judiciously. 
This council will also afford a 
means of communication be-
tween the students and the fac-
ulty. This last was the first pur-
pose of the committee. 

According to the report of the 
committee, the council will he 
compose of five members, one 
from the faculty, three from the 
two upper college classes and 
one from the sophomore class. 
This body shall have the manage-
ment of all business of the Ath-
letic Association and complete 
supervision of the work of ath-
letic managers. As a check up-
on the council, the Athletic As-
sociation has the power of recall 
upon the members of the council. 

With this council in operation 
the business of the athletic side 
of college life will be in the hands 
of a few of the upper classmen, 
and much of the mismanage-
ment due to young and experi-
enced men should be done away 
with. The faculty will be given 
a voice in student affairs, which 
will make a decision of the coun-
cil final and give it official back-
ing. ^ 

Clarence M. Brown, '07, who 
is now a successful lawyer at 
New Castle, Indiana, was re-
cently nominated for district at-
torney of Henry county, in that 
state. His nomination on the re-
publican ticket practically assures 
his election. 

Coach Knickabocker's Ball Toss-
ers Are Prepared to Meet 

McMinnville. 

Base ball practice has been 
progressing rapidly during the 
past two weeks under the watch-
ful eye of Captain Replogle and 
Coach Knickabocker. Both vet-
erans and new recruits have 
worked the stiffness out of their 
arms and have been gaining the 
mystic knack of "scooping in the 
hot ones." Two practice games 
have been played with the high 
school and a marked improve-
ment has been seen. 

Although the line-up for the 
first game has not been definite-
ly decided, the battery will prob-
ably be Gulley and Replogle, 
with Guyer as sub-pitcher. The 
infield men will be taken from 
Hinshaw, Haworth, Colcord, P, 
Elliott and Harrington, while 
the outfield will be chosen from 
Pearson, Newhouse, Colcord and 
M. Elliott. 

The amount of "pep" and con-
fidence exhibited by these men 
gives us to believe that the 
Quakers will have a winning 
team, and that they will not lose 
the title of "Fighting Quakers." 

MEN'S GLEE CLUB TO GIVE CONCERT 

After long weeks, yes, even 
months, of faithful practice and 
diligent rehearsal, the Men's Glee 
Club has annouunced its inten-
tion of raising its voice, as mu-
sically as possible, at a concert 
April 21. We are glad indeed to 
be able to promise our readers a 
rare treat if they will but print 
this date on their mental calen-
dars and come prepared to be 
"moved by a concord of sweet 
sounds." Director Hull s a y s 
they really surpass his fairest 
hopes, when they pay close at-
tention and do exactly as he tells 
them to do. The program is to 
include, beside chorus work, solos 
and quartets, a violin solo by Mr. 
Edwards and readings by Prof. 
Hawkins. 

PRESIDENT IS 
HOME AT LAST 

Friday Is Gala Day in His Honor— 
Visiting Day at the 

College. 

The eleven o'clock train Sun-
day morning, April 9, brought 
President and Mrs. Pennington 
back to Newberg. after an ab-
sence of nearly six months, They 
visited various Eastern states 
and were very successful in their 
efforts in behalf of the college. 

Friday, April 14, has been des-
ignated as visiting day. Mem-
bers of the visiting committee 
are expected from different parts 
of the Yearly Meeting, and it is 
hoped that Newberg people will 
also take this opportunity to get 
better acquainted—with thfi_stu-
dents and the faculty, and with 
the college as a whole. 

A banquet in honor of Presi-
dent and Mrs. Pennington will 
be served Friday evening at the 
dormitory, to the college board, 
faculty and the members of the 
visiting committee. 

ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION 
TO HAVE NEW OFFICER 

At a recent meeting of the 
Athletic Association it was de-
cided that the association should 
keep a record of all athletic con-
tests engaged in by the college. 
In the past no record has been 
kept of those who won or lost, 
and it has been difficult to settle 
questions of the past from mem-
ory. For this purpose a record 
book was ordered bought and a 
man elected for the position of 
high lord keeper of the records. 
This office was conferred upon 
the president of the freshman 
class and ex-basket ball captain, 
Harold Hinshaw. 

Professor Lewis spoke in chapel 
April 4 on the subject of "Chris-
tian Hypnotism." The influence 
which we have over others is not 
exerted alone in words and 
deeds; it is even more largely 
what we are that determines how 
our lives effect those about us. 
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Wouldn't it be a good idea if 
every student in school would 
adopt as a motto for the next 
five or six m o n t h s " B r i n g 
One"--the indefinite "one" mean-
ing one new student for next 
year 1 Think what it would mean 
if all of us would do that. What 
do you say? Let's do! 

April 6 Prof. Weesner talked 
on the subject of "Christian Life 
and the Work of the Christian 
Church." The school maintained 
by a church expects its students 
to take their place in the work of 
their church. A church has a 
right to expect more service, 
better service and a greater in-
terest than the student had be-
fore attending school. 

President Pennington spoke on 
April 11 on ' 'The Progress of the 
Institution." During the past 
six years entrance requirements 
h a v e been raised, buildings, 
equipment and faculty have been 
added to. The college is on a 
better financial basis than ever 
before and standardization will 
only be a matter of a short time. 
But it is none of these that really 
make the school; the student 
body alone has the power to 
make or break Pacific. 

We want to take this opportu-
nity to express our appreciation 
of the fact that the Crescent 
box, instead of being a mere 
dust-catcher, is coming to have a 
real meaning to some of the 
students. You have no idea 
of—the thrill-that-TORS over the 
editors when they shake the 
little receptacle and hear an an-
swering rattle for altho' they oc-
casionally find hair pins, gum 
wrappers, etc., they have also 
discovered some rare literary 
gems in its' shadowy depths. 
Now, don't anyone take this to 
mean that it is often crammed 
jammed full and would not have 
room for any offering you may 
have to make. Write it down 
and put it in! 

Speakers in chapel often con 
gratulate us on being students in 
a small Christian denomination 
school, yet how many of us real-
ly stop and think what it means? 
We cannot realize what sacrifices 
Pacific represents to some of its 
loyal friends and supporters; but 
we can, in some measure, try to 
appreciate their efforts and show 
that appreciation by upholding 
not only our college, but Ihe 
church to which it owes its exist-
ence. P. C. is essentially an insti-
tution of the church; the church 
is doing its very best for us; 
shall we fail to do our very best 
for the church? Then, too, are 
we as individuals doing our full 
duty if we fail to take our parts 
in the work of our church? 
Let us not allow the multitude of 
things which claim our attention 
crowd out our responsibility in 
this. 

Y. W.C .A . 

day, April 11. An interestingpro-
gram was given including some 
"springy," spring quotations 
given in answer to the roll call. 
During a short business session 
an invitation from the Trefian 
Society for the Agoreton to visit 
it at its meeting on April 26, was 
read and unanimously accepted. 

The next meeting of the Agore-
ton will be held on Anril 25. 

JUST IMAGINE! 

On Wednesday, April 5, Mil-
dred Benson led us in our praise 
and testimony meeting. Every-
one had thanksgiving in her 
heart and on her lips. At the 
close we had a spontaneous ser-
vice of prayer for Miss Lewis, 
that God would be her help dur-
ing her sickness and speed her 
recovery. 

The following week, April 12, 
the leader engaged for the meet-
ing was unable to fill her ap-
pointment, although she will be 
kind enough to come another 
time. But the period was never-
theless very profitably spent. 
Alta Gumm read the 12th chap-
ter of Romans, and each girl told 
how some part of it had become 
real to her. We believe this 
chapter to be a very familiar one 
to the Y. W. members, and cer 
tainly it is a good chapter with 
which to be familiar. 

Imagine "Ruthie" without "Rep," 
"Appie" with a bit more "pep;" 
Lorena playing basket ball, 
Emmett only three feet tall; 

Just imagine. 
Imagine Zoe with naught to say, 
Henry with no bills to pay; 
Cecil without his little snigger, 
Irene just a wee bit bigger; 

Just imagine. 
Imagine Pauline cutting classes, 
Meade without his bone-rimmed glasses; 
Jonesie getting home at ten. 
That "Piute" 'ill never fuss again; 

Just imagine. 
Imagine Robert with no hair, 
Helen with Paris gown to wear; 
Mildred whistling in the hall. 
That Ethel cannot smile at all; 

Just imagine. 
Imagine Mary with lots of cash, 
Dula trying to make a "mash;" 
Ross as awful lean and lankey, 
Professor Lewis awful cranky; 

Just imagine. 
Imagine Frankie as a farmer, 
"Beth," a wonderful snake charmer; 
"Marjey" as a famous writer, 
Willard champion prize fighter; 

Just imagine; 
Wouldn't it be funny? 
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<> 
<> 
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Try a dish of 

Mt. Hood Ice Cream 

WILSON'S K A N D Y 
KITCHEN 

Shoe Polish Shoe Laces 

Girls Jake Notice 
When in need of a "bow" for 
your Oxford shoes come and see us 

THE ELECTRIC SHOE SHOP 
Ladies' waiting room Phone Black 9 

ALUMNI NOTES 

Friends of Mr. and Mrs. Har-
vey A. Wright, '10 and '08, will 
be glad to learn that they are ex-
pecting to return to Oregon early 
this spring. Harvey is now prin-
cipal of the high school at Foun-
tain City, Indiana. 

Walter B. Hadley, '01, and a 
graduate of the Forestry School 
of Yale University, was recently 
appointed chairman of the tree 
commission at Redlands, Calif. 

H. S. Britt, '97, erecting en-
gineer for the Allison-Chambers 
Company, of Milwaukee, Wis., 
has recently been i n s t a l l i n g 
plants in Washington and Brit-
ish Columbia. 

AGORETON 

The Agoreton held its regular 
meeting in Kanyon Hall on Tues-
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"Good Things to Eat" 
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Newberg Auto Company 
College and Second St». 

W. R. Ballard, Prop., Successor to S. A. Mills 
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Crescent advertisers. It pays. 
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LARGE CROWD WITNESSED 
THE "DISTRICT SCHOOL" 

Under the auspices of the 
Woman's Auxiliary, the "Dis-
trict School" was put on to a full 
house in Wood-Mar Hall Friday 
evening, Marcn 31. The ladies 
took in about $75 at the door. 

If there were any present who 
had forgotten the days of child-
hood and youth, the boyish 
pranks and blushing girls, the 
"teacher's pet," the "readin' and 
writin' and 'rithmetic" and the 
"tune of the hickory stick," 
their memory was surely refresh-
ed, for they were all artistically 
shown by the local artists who 
appeared. And if they went 
away without a good hearty 
laugh they certainly had a bad 
case of "the dumps," for there 
were opportunities for enough 
laughs to cure "a seven-year 
grouch." 

From the time the worthy 
school master, Ezekiel Simpkins 
(alias Sam Timberlake) appeared 
in the "school room" until the 
closing song of "the last day of 
school" was given there was not 
a dull moment. The "forenoon" 
was devoted to class recitations 
and oral examinations. Some 
startling information was dis-
closed, such as the fact that 
Keeney and his bull dog and Bill 
Chambers are the three greatest 
men of history, and that Prof. 
Taggart sends a "daily" to In-
diana. In the "afternoon" the 
closing exercises of school were 
given and diplomas presented to 
three graduates. There w e r e 
well prepared compositions on 
the subjects "The Cow" and 
"Animals;" also some recitations 
by members of the school gifted 
in elocution and remarks by Dea-
con Tidd and Jerusha Quacken-
bush, members of the "skule" 
board, otherwise known as Milo 
Elliott and Miss Jussie Britt. 

The most exciting scene was 
when a "small boy" turned a 
mouse loose in. the front of the 
room; and the most touching 
scene was when the teacher 
spared not the rcrl on the person 
of one, Ben Butler (alias Ralph 
Butt). 

Members oi the alumni in the 
cast were Miss Britt, '99, and 
Cecil J. Hoskins, '07. 

and the constitution was adopted. 
There are eight men in school 

now holding "Qs" and they are 
Delbert Replogle, Clarence Jones, 
Emmett Gulley, Ross Miles, 
Lloyd Edwards, Harold Hinshaw, 
Frank Colcord and Robert Dann. 

With the adoption of the con-
stitution it became necessary to 
elect officers, Emmel t Gulley was 
elected president for the year, 
Lloyd Edwards, vice-president; 
Harold H i n s h a w , secretary; 
Frank Colcord, tmasurer; Ross 
Miles, Sergeant-at-arms, a n d 
Robert H. Dann as special re-
porter to the Crescent. 

At this meeting it was moved 
that the club"have some form of 
a banquet, and a committee was 
appointed to look into that 
matter, and act soon. 

HIGH SCHOOL NOTES 

CROWD OF QUAKERS INVADES MAC 

On the night of April 2acrowd 
of merry Quakers invaded the 
city of McMinnville for perfectly 
peaceable purposes. C l a u d e 
Lewis, '12, thinking that they 
needed a change in air picked 
them up on the street in New-
berg and took them for a ride in 
the new family car The fellows 
who were piled in and on the car 
serenaded the people along the 
roadside with a variety of beauti-
ful songs. In McMinnville they 
invaded the soft drink establish-
ment and all ordered "McMinn-
ville College girls" which, they 
said, tasted very good. Then, 
after purchasing a supply of 
"eats" the bunch sang a few 
Quaker songs to the bewildered 
Macites and left for home. Those 
fellows enjoying Mr. Lewis' car 
were Jones '16, Replogle '16, Ed-
wards '18, Keeney '18, Hinshaw 
'19, Colcord '20, and Lewis '12. 

The Newberg high school is 
working on a new annual, which 
they intend putting out some 
time during the month of April. 
The best talent in school has 
been put in service, and this 
year's "Chehalem" promises to 
be a great success. 

The Pyerians have elected offi-
cers for the new semester as fol-
lows: Ruth Meyer, president; 
Alberta Langton, vice-president; 
P a u l i n e Robertson, secretary; 
Leila Deidricks, sargeant - at -
arms. The girls received and 
accepted invitations from the Phi 
Lambda Segma boys for a recep-
tion given March 30. 

The Phi Lambda Segma have 
i n i t i a t e d five new members, 
which brings the enrollment up 
to twenty-six. They have of late 
been taking an active interest in 
parliamentary law. Great im-
provemenf has been s h o w n . 
They entertained the Pyerians 
at a reception March 30. 

LOCALS 

" Q " MEN MEET, AND ORGANIZE 

On Monday the 3rd of April all 
the men in school, holding ath-
letic "Qs" were called to meet, 
and it was decided to form a 
club, for the purpose of stimulat-
ing interest in athletics. Harold 
E. Hinshaw, Clarence A. Jones 
and Robert H. Dann were ap-
pointed to draw up a constitution. 

At a meeting on Wednesday 
the 5th the committee reported 

Miss Mabel Landreth was a 
visitor at school Monday, the 3d. 
Come again when you can stay 
longer. 

At a student body meeting held 
Monday, April 3, it was decided 
that the representatives of Pa-
cific should receive gold pins for 
efforts in the line of oratory and 
debate. 

Calude Pearson has received an 
announcement of the Greanleaf 
Academy graduation. They are 
certainly nice and well selected. 

Dale Butt, P. A. '15, is home 
from U. of 0. spending spring 
vacation week. He and a class-
mate, Mi. Maurice, brought the 
fraternity mascot. "Don," with 
them. 

TREFIAN 

The Trefians met in the dormi-
tory parlors for their meeting of 
April 12. The program opened 
with a Parliamentary drill con-
ducted by Louise Hodgin. The 
pantomime by Miss Sutton and 
Mary Pennington was no less in-
teresting. 

Harriet Hodgin gave a reading 
from James Whitcombe Riley, 
"Her Light Guitar." In con-
clusion Esther Terrell and Chris-
tine Hollingsworth sang a duet, 
"In the Gloaming." Marjorie 
Gregory and Elsie Reed acted as 
critics for the meeting. 

THE "FUSSING" RECORD BROKEN 

If the man who took Mrs. 
Cock's clock from the dormitory 
kitchen, will return it immediate-
ly, his name will notbe divulged. 

Pd. adv 

On Saturday night (or Sunday 
morning), April 1, 1916, the 
dormitory fussing record was 
broken by one Ross C. Miles. 
This night hawk arrived at his 
place of abode at 1:04 a. m. by 
the official time of H. F. Tag-
gart, timekeeper. 

Mr. C. A. Jones recently in-
formed us of a new record for 
the year which he himself holds. 
He claims to have "fussed" 21 
times in 19 consecutive days. 
Can you beat it? 

+ VISIT 

THE FAIR 
5 and 10c Store 

/ 

W A L L A C E ® S O N , 716 First 
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NEWBERG CYGLERY I 
A full line of Bicycles, Motor-
cycles and Bicycle Repairs, Etc. 
Fishing Tackle and Sundries. 

HARRY GARRETT, 8 0 6 1st St. 

| HOME MADE CANDY I 
* A SPECIALTY 

A Ful l L i n e o f G r o c e r i e s J J 

J. L. VAN BLARIC0M & CO. i\ 

| Butter, Ice Cream 
2 Careful supervision and extreme 
g care is taken to make our products 
I the cleanest possible. 

| NewbergCreameryCo. 

: Kienle & Son 
Musical Merchandise 

PIANOS 
Music, Stationery, Etc. 

504 FIRST NEWBERG 
• • • • • • » • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • < 

i CLEAN GOODS, PROMPT SER-
VICE, RIGHT PRICES 

j Phone oiden receive our best attention 
> * PhoM^BJock-198' 

; HANNING'S GROCERY 
"The Busy Corner" 

<Dr.Uhos.W,Jfesier\ 
PHYSICIAN AND 

SURGEON 
Office in the Dixon Bui lding 

Newberg, Oregon 

"In the spring, a young man's 
fancy turns to thoughts of love," 
but the way to keep that love is 
to have good standard 

PLUMBING 
Installed by 

E l C If A I I C Fhon"BUck 23 
. L . L V f i l W Horn. Blue 6 

IC. A. Morris 
JBWBLBH 

EYE-SIGHT SPECIALIST 

W. W. HOLLINGSWORTH 
&S0N 

THE STORE OF QUALITY 
-. Furniture Undertakers 
Z Carpets 
4 600 First Street Newberg, Oregon 

aCj/nn 3ft. Ferguson 
Prescription "Druggist 

School books, stationery Lowneys candies, 
Cameras and photo supplies. Guaranteed 
developing work at the lowest prices. 

THE REXALL STORE 
303 First Street Phone Black 106 



A PICNIC 
is not complete without the 
p r o p e r equipment for a 
good feed, and'if you see 
those nifty little wooden-
ware lunch sets with dishes 
enough for six people, in-
cluding a wood fibre table • 
cloth and napkins, you'll 
want a set for every pic-
nic. Something new and 
classy and selling for only 
25 cents per set at 

Larkin-Prince 
H A R D W A R E C O . 

Agents for Spalding Athletic Supplies 

M I L L E R M E R C A N -
T I L E CO. 

The store that sells Har t , Shaff-
ner & Marx Clothing, Utz & 
Dunn, Florsheim and Nettleton 
Shoes, Royal Worcester and Ne-
mo Corsets. 

ypewdergr 9/^eat Co. 
Ham, Bacon, Lard 

Sausage and all kinds of Fresh 
and Cured Meats. Fresh Fish 
and Oysters in season. 
621 First St. Phone Blue 129 

Y. W. CONFERENCE AT P. U. 

C££fCfC$CfCS£$£$£$&C$CfC$CfC$C$£f&CfCbC5C$C$C$(5C} 
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Students 
For the easiest shave and most 

up - to - date hair cut, go to 

James McGtsire 
Opposite Postoffice 

J. C. PRICEf 
DENTIST 

Office over U. S. Nat. Bank 
Phones: Office Black 171, Res. Red 36 

- O 

Buy your Graduaton 
Suit from 

M U E L L E R TI,HL
EOR 

A hat or a cap, or belt of same 
material free with every suit. 

We send home every-
thing but the dirt 

Newberg Steam 
Laundry 

Continued from page 1 

opy of peach blossoms and pink 
lights. Miss Hopkins acted as 
toastmistress and toasts were 
given boosting for Seabeck. The 
banquet broke up with songs 
from each delegation for Seabeck 
and even the leaders forgot their 
dignity. 

At 3:00 Saturday afternoon the 
conferencce convened in Metho-
dist church to listen to short ad-
dresses by Mrs. Neal R. Crounse 
of Portland, Miss Coe, and Prof. 
Fred G. Boughton, of McMinn-
ville college. 

Saturday night the address 
was given by Pres. C. J. Bush-
nell, of P. U. His subject was 
"Christians and Preparedness." 
After this the girls went to Her-
rick Hall for delegation meetings, 
and a cup of chocolate around the 
fire-place. 

Sunday morning the delegates 
sat in a body at the First Con-
gregational church, where they 
listened to a very impressive ser-
mon on "The High Places of 
Life" by Rev. Holmes. 

Sunday afternoon, "Vesper 
Service" was in charge of Miss 
Jessie Burton. 

46 was total number registered 
at conference. 

FIRE CHIEF SPEAKS TO STUDENTS 

The afternoon classes on April 
6 ended at 3:30, to allow the stu-
dents to listen to Fire Chief 
Stevens, of Portland, who spoke 
on fire prevention. He is one of 
the leaders in the fire prevention 
campaign which has been going 
on in Portland for the past eigh-
teen months. He recounted the 
main causes of fire and told us 
how we could prevent it. He 
emphasized the need of keeping 
cool (figuratively speaking) and 
of having well in mind what one 
would do in case of a fire. His 
account of the vicissitudes he en-
countered in the way of tests 
which he had to go through to 
get in the department was very 
interesting, especially the de-
scription of his jump from the 
third story of a building into a 
life net. * 

He spoke at the Commercial 
Club in the evening. 

DEBATE 

Seven able contestants tried 
out for the debate team Friday 
evening, March 31. After a pro-
longed session the judges decided 
that the team should consist of 
Mr. Edwards and Mr. Replogle 
with Miss Gumm as alternate. 

The date of the debate, which 
was to have been held here, 
April 28, will, at Albany's re-
quest be changed to May 5 or 12. 
In case the latter date is chosen, 
the debate will be held at Albany. 

Parlor Pharmacy 
When this box changes hands, 

there remains always a bond be-
tween giver and recipient. You will 
be remembered as a man of discrim-
ination and judgment; for finer can-
dies were never made than the kind 
we put up. The many flavors, vari-
ous kinds and dainty boxes make 
our candy desirable gifts indeed. 

E. W. HODSON. Phaimacist 
Phone White 35 Newberg, Oregon 

"WE NEVER SLEEP" 

United States National Bank 
NEWBERG, OREGON 

Capital and Surplus . . $ 7 5 , 0 0 0 . 0 0 
Accounts of students, faculty and friends of 
Pacific College invited. Interest on Savings 

zaarjocsctaz* m-JT^.v&ArwM'.v.vv^j^w^jrj^JirjiKirjxxxr, 
W E INVITE YOU 

to open up a check ing account with 
that n e x t remittance from h o m e . 

FIRST NATIONAL BANK 
Newberg, Oregon 

Tl 
9 

Egg 

Cook With Lightning 
YAMHILL ELECTRICCO. 

"R Serves You Right" 

v*-jrx>**xrxrxxcw^Ar**ArArwMl^jrJZ*r*r>r* 

Parker's Popular Price Store 
A complete line of Ladies and Gents Furnishings 

GREEN WHEELER SHOES FOR WOMEN 
STAR BRAND SHOES FOR MEN 

You will find in our Grocery Department the Best of Good Things to Ea t 

FINE JOB PRINTING 
When you want Job Printing of any-
kind, leave your order at the old re-
liable printery and you'll not regret it 

NEWBERG GRAPHIC 

Le CHAPEAU MILLINERY 
THE NEWEST IN TRIMMED HATS 

Gregory Sisters, First and Blaine Sts. 
' 7 > ~V "V > V^S»""»"V T ~V "V! XH2SXK. 

X FORD AUTOMOBILES AND FARM IMPLEMENTS! 
Always patronize Crescent advertisers. We'll appreciate it 

NEWBERG 

B^KrEHRY 
Fresh Bread always 

on hand 
404 Fint Street Phone White 24 


